
Corey Roy
1191 Lake Branch Road
Clever, MO 65631
coreyroy@ozarktigers.org

5th April 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Donny Pennington. I have
known Mr. Pennington for approximately 10+ years. It is with confidence that I
can say Mr. Pennington would be an asset to your school district in this
position of leadership.

As a former Athletic Director, I was involved in hiring Donny as a coach in our
district. We worked together for 5 years. I watched as Donny did a great job
building relationships with student-athletes, and providing them with a great
example to follow for success.

When I describe Donny, the first things that come to mind are organization,
leadership, and problem solving. I admire the way he can handle adversity
and provide direction. These attributes are great characteristics for a leader in
a school system.

With confidence I would recommend Mr. Donny Pennington for this coaching
position in your school district.

Sincerely,

Corey Roy


